
Fifth Grade   October 10th – October 14th                       

Pod News       

Sc/ELA (Science/English Language Arts)  

In Science, we will continue the “Cells & Microorganisms” learning unit. This week, students will be learning about 
harmful and helpful microorganisms. In ELA, we will focus on figurative language (idioms, hyperbole, & proverbs 
and adages) and writing narratives.  The learning targets for this week’s lessons are listed below. 

Science Learning Targets:  

I can define microorganisms. 

I can explain how microorganisms are harmful and helpful.  

I can observe a cell using a microscope.

ELA Learning Targets:   

I can identify the meaning of idioms. 

I can identify or use a hyperbole in a text.

I can identify the meaning of proverbs and adages.  

I can write a text-based narrative.  

Assessments & Assignment due dates:   

Assessment Policy: Students are allowed to retake any Science or Language/Grammar assessment in which they 
received a failing grade. Either the student or the parent can request a retest with a minimum notice of 3 days 
prior to the desired test date.  

      

Plant & Animal Cells Quiz – Thursday 13th (identify the parts - nucleus, cytoplasm, chloroplast, cell wall, cell membrane)

Nonfiction Book Report 1 – due Thursday, October 13th 

Cells & Microorganism Photo Essay – due Tuesday 18th 

Idioms Quiz – Wednesday 19th 

Cells & Microorganisms Vocabulary Quiz B – (all 24 terms)

Important Dates

October:
10/13 – Family Picnic for Grades K and 5th 
10/13 – Picture Retakes 
10/14 – Early Release Day 
10/18 – Story On the Square Spirit Night (5-7)
10/20 – Papa Johns Spirit Night - use code ATT001
10/24-10/28 – Red Ribbon Week
10/24 – Scoops Spirit Night
10/27 – Chick-fil-A Spirit Night
10/31 – Character Parade 



Please Note: Reminder TRE has students with severe nut allergies. Please refrain from sending products that have nuts (or 
products manufactured in plants that process nuts) for snacks or for lunch. We truly appreciate your attention and your sensitivity
to this matter.  Also, due to limited space in the cafeteria, students will not be allowed to bring a friend when eating with a 
parent.  


